
Summerhill Residents Association 
 

 

May 10, 2019 

VIA E-MAIL: councilmeeting@toronto.ca 

Mayor John Tory and Councillors 
City of Toronto Council 
City Hall, Toronto 

RE:  Item CC7.8 — 33 Rosehill Ave && 44 Jackes 

Dear Mr Mayor, Councillors: 

We are writing to confirm our support for the settlement reached through the mediation provided 
under the auspices of the LPAT tribunal. Our board’s representative participated in the media-
tion and our Board has ratified its acceptance of the result. 

While we did not achieve all that we wanted, we are satisfied that the result is reasonable under 
the circumstances and worthy of City Council’s support. We wish to express our thanks to City 
Legal and Planning staff who participated, as well as to the willingness of the applicant to modify 
its proposal to achieve a better result for both tenants and the community. 

We urge you to ratify the settlement. 

Yours sincerely, 
Summerhill Residents Association 

Debbie Briggs 
President 

John Bossons 
Board Representative at Mediation 

cc:  Councillor Josh Matlow 
       Councillor Mike Layton 
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